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SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 2024-25 



 

 
ST. KATHARINE’S C.E. (V.A.) PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 
Rolls Drive · Southbourne · Bournemouth BH6 4NA 

 
 

 
The aim of school uniform is to present a smart appearance which promotes a sense of belonging and pride 

in our school. It is therefore important that this is considered in all aspects of appearance. There is a strong 

tradition of support for school uniform at St Katharine’s which we wish to maintain.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 Navy and gold tie 

 Navy v-necked jumper or cardigan with 

school logo  

 White blouse/ shirt 

 Navy tunic (Early Years, Yr1 & Yr2) or grey 

regulation trousers/ shorts 

 Navy skirt (Yr3 - Yr 6) or grey regulation 

shorts/ trousers 

 Grey socks with shorts or trousers 

 White or navy socks or navy tights with 

tunic/ skirt 

 Summer dress (blue vertical stripe) 

 Black shoes NOT trainers, boots or 

sandals. Shoes must be leather look and 

polishable material, not canvas/other 

fabric; they must be completely black.  

 Book bag - Early Years, Yr1 & Yr2 

(Optional for years 3 – 6) 

 

PE KIT 

 Navy polo shirt with logo  

 Navy shorts 

 Drawstring sports bag 

 Navy sweatshirt with logo  

 Trainers  

 Navy socks (Plain ankle socks – Early 

Years - Yr2) 

 Navy joggers (optional) 

 Navy football socks with sky blue hoops – 

(Yr3-6) 

 Football boots (Yr3 - 6 optional) 

 

ALL CLOTHING MUST BE CLEARLY MARKED WITH 
NAME TAPES 

Uniform can be purchased from Stevensons in 

Southbourne.  Items such as socks, shoes, shorts, 

trousers, skirts, tunics/pinafores and shirts can 

be purchased from any shop. 

 

 

JEWELLERY 

No jewellery should be worn. Earrings are not allowed at any time, including clear plastic ones. Parents are 
advised to get any ear piercing carried out at the very start of the summer holidays so that they will be 
ready to be removed in September. Friendship bracelets must be removed for school. Smart watches must 
not be worn to school or on visits. 

HAIR 

No coloured braids, coloured hair or tramlines. Hair bands (‘alice’ bands, ribbons, hair ties, scrunchies) must 
be plain blue, white or hair coloured (not patterned) and no wider than 3cm; any bows should be small.  

Second-hand uniform is available via the school office for a voluntary donation. 

 
We are mindful of the Equality Act 2010 and not disadvantaging anyone with protected characteristics.  

Please contact the school office if you have any queries. 


